Subject: Invitation to our SSKP Family Open Forum & Dessert

Date: March 22, 2016 at 1:32 PM

To: Patty Dowling pdowling@shorelinesoupkitchens.org

## Dear Friends,

Please join us for a SSKP Family meeting about planning for our future –April 8, 7-8:30pm at the Deep River Congregational Church.

More and more families from our local communities are seeking the services of SSKP. In addition, we know that while SSKP serves approximately 10% of those most in need in our community, the <u>ALICE Report</u> shows us that are many more could need our services.

Your thoughts, your concerns, your good and kind thinking are needed as we plan for the future. Our supporters, volunteers, guests, staff, and representatives from our host sites are all invited to attend and be part of the conversation.

The evening will be held on April 8, 7pm-8:30 at the Deep River Congregational Church, 1 Church Street, Deep River and will include:

- Facilitated Small/Large Group Discussions with Guided Questions & General Sharing
- Dessert & Coffee

Please RSVP to 860.388.1988 or <u>pdowling@shorelinesoupkitchens.org</u> by April 1 & please pass this invitation along to your volunteers, faith communities clergy and lay leadership. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Our warmest regards,

The Reverend Martha Bays, Chair of SSKP Board of Directors

Patricia M Dowling, MSW, Executive Director

PD